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UNITED STATES 

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 
FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20240 

Mr. Harold Price 
Director of Regulations 
u. s. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20545 

Dear Mr. Price: 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

APR 9 1968 

This_ responds to the questions of your staff as to whether we 
would object to the issuance of a construction permit for the 
Surry Power Station, Units 1 and 2, Docket Nos. 50-280 and 
50-281, before the answers are provided to questions raised in 
our letter of February 12 concerning the applicant's proposed 
radiological program. 

We understand that lack of finality in design and operating 
criteria for these units makes it essentially impossib_le to 
present clear answers to these questions at this time. Therefore·, 
we have no objection to the issuance of a construction permit 
before the questions are answered. 

We suggest that the applicant provide the answers to questions 
raised in our letter of February 12 during consultation with the 
Service as contemplated under recommendation No. 1 of our letter 
of September 8, 1967. 

Sincerely yours, . 
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